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Wednesday, April 24, 2019 It
i

Patrick McDonnell ‘7 i ..—
Secretary DEP A’— I MAY —6 2019
Environmental Quality Board I
P0 Box 8477 L‘‘ReguIato,y
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 Review Commission

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild Irout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth S29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 1 75,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Eric Baird
267 3rd St
Pocono Pines, PA 18350
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Patrick McDonnell J MAY — 62019
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board Independent Regulatory

P0 Box 8477 Review Commission

Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

CHASE HOWARD
242 Sartwell Creek Rd
Port Allegany, PA 16743
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Patrick McDonnell MAY — 6 Z019
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board fluIatorY

Harrisburg, PA 171054477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Vaughn Miller
510 W Center St Apt A
Wind Gap, PA 18091
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Wednesday, April 24, 2019

MAY 62019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Peimsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Paul Ranello
72 Applewood Dr
Hawley, PA 18428
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Patrick McDonnell MAY
— 62019

Secretary DEP
ndependCtEnvironmental Quality Board Rvivw

Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Pennell
2319 Valley Rd
Harrisburg, PA 17104
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Patrick McDonnell MAY 6 2019
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board 1nePnde1tReouirtorY

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstreant

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Mark Hanes
258 Jared St
Brookville, PA 15825
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Wednesday, April 24, 2019

MAX —62019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory

Review CommissionEnvironmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Nathan Fronk
214 Hall Ave
Clarks Green, PA 18411
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MAY —62019
Patrick McDonnell

Independent RegulatorySecretary DEP Review Commission
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

No stocked trout

I strongly support the Pennsyivania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth S29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Cole Baldino
1045 Alpine Dr
East Stroudsburg, PA 18302
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I MAY —62019Patrick McDonnell I

Secretary DEP I Indepenaen Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Jack Straley
8431 Curwensville Tyrone Hwy
Olanta, PA 16863
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MA’ —62019Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP I IndePe1r Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

Please protect these streams.

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Seth Bakes
33 F Benezet St
Philadelphia, PA 19118
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Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP independent Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Held-Warmkessel
110 Santa Anita Dr
North Wales, PA 19454
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MAY —6 ZOIg
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent ReguIato
Environmental Quality Board

Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 4] waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Michael Wingo
2073 S Cherry Hills Dr
Fayetteville, AR 72701
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MAY —6 2019
Pafrick McDonnell L.nzizJ
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout waler and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Kayla Smith
192 Echo Lake Dr
Bangor, PA 18013
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Thursday, April 25, 2019

Patrick McDonnell MAY — 6 ZOlY
Secretary DEP I RegulatorY
Environmental Quality Board I_!LewCommi50n___J
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Tom Loproto
68 Murray Dr
Westbury, NY 11590



Thursday, April 25, 2019 MY —62019
Patrick McDonnell Ifldependent Regulatory
Secretary DEP Review CommIssion

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Peimsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Sean Mellody
12 Manchester Ave
Media, PA 19063
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Patrick McDonnell L Independent Regulatory

Secretary DEP Review Commission

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Art Williams
313 Circle Dr
Catasauqua, PA 18032
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Thursday, April 25, 2019

Patrick McDonnell MAY — 62019
Secretary DEP

Independent RegulatoryEnvironmental Quality Board Review Commission
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Peimsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

LAUREN PRASKO
296 Grace St
Northern Cambria, PA 15714
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Thursday, April 25, 2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory

Environmental Quality Board Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additionai
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Smith
315 Mulberry St
Tuscarora, PA 17982
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Thursday, April 25, 2019

MAY —62019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review CommIs5ion

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pemisylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Todd Bowersox
418 Water St
Warren, PA 16365
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Thursday, April 25, 2019 MAY 6 2019

Patrick McDonnell Independent Regulatory
Review CommissionSecretary DEP

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these sEreams. We all know that protecting water quality’
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Jack Brown
707 Grove Ave
Mohnton, PA 19540
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MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory

Environmental Quality Board Review Commis5lon

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Shane
1045 Alpine Dr
East Stroudsburg, PA 18302
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Friday, April 26, 2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DSP Independent Regulatory

Review CommissionEnvironmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DSP McDonnell;

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Don Rank
1043 Woodbourne Dr
Southampton, PA 18966
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Saturday, April 27, 2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell

Independent Regulatory
Secretary DEP Review Commission
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth S29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout waler and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Joe Dunmire
27 Dunmire Dr
McVeylowm PA 17051
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Sunday, April 28, 2019 ( MAY —6 2O9 I
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth S29 billion to the state;
Peimsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Jacob Bliss
228 Beech Grove Rd
Laceyville, PA 18623
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Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP 1tory

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Carl Mozeleski
22 Sunset Dr
Scott Township, PA 18411
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Monday, April 29, 2019 I
Patrick McDonnell j MAY —62019
Secretary DEP I independent RegulatoryEnvironmental Quality Board Review Commission
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania BuLletin. March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1 .3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

michael gondell
539 Harrison St
Hazleton, PA 18201



C
Monday, April 29, 2019

Patrick McDonnell MAY — 62019
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board Independent

Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Enviromnental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

It is important that we protect our high quality waters while we still can.

Sincerely,

Rodney Stark
7788 Lake Shore Dr
Pocono Lake, PA 18347
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Monday, April 29, 2019 MAY 62019

Patrick McDonnell Independent Regulatory
Review CommissionSecretary DEP

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Chris Hennessey
802 Cornwall Rd
State College, PA 16803
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Tuesday, April 30, 2019 MAY —6 2019

Patrick McDonnell Independent Regulatory
Secretary DEP Review Commission

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg. PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 1 75,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

david rudy
4477 Jane Ln
Erie, PA 16510
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Tuesday, April 30, 2019 j
Patrick McDonnell I MAY — 6 2019Secretary DEP I
Environmental Quality Board [lndePendent Regulatory
PU Box 8477 Review Commission

Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

Please protect these Pennsylvania treasures for future generations.

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Crass A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to 1-IQ status.

Sincerely,

Erick Lewis
70 Brentwood Cir
Bloomsburg, PA 17815
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Tuesday, April 30, 2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Joe Baylog
650 Paxinosa Rd E
Easton, PA 18040
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Saturday, May 4,2019 J MAY —62019
Patrick McDonnell I

i Independent RegulatorySecretary DEP L_Review Commission
Environmental Quality Board
PU Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry’.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Gary Leone
1245 Kuhn Rd
Boiling Springs, PA 17007
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Sunday, May 5,2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board Review CommissIon

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Volkmar
443 W BRANCH FISHING CREEK RD
ROULETTE, PA 16746
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Sunday,May5,2019 j MAY i 2019

Patrick McDonnell

Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg. PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Peter Ryan
820 State Route 49
Coudersport, PA 16915
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Sunday, May D, 2019

MAY —6 ZQ9Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP I icPciet Regulatory
Environmental Quality Board L Review Commission

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bu[letin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Ken Sperry
5833 Winterbeny P1
Allentown, PA 18104
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Sunday, May 5, 2019

Patrick McDonnell MAY — 6 2019
Secretary DEP

independent RegulatoryEnvironmental Quality Board Review Commission
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Brian Wagner
137 S New St
Nazareth, PA 18064
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Sunday, May 5,2019

Patrick McDonnell MAY 6 2019

Secretary DEP I ReguIatOI7
Environmental Quality Board L Review CoPmIS!fl.....J

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Carl Mozeleski
22 Sunset Dr
Scott Township, PA 18411
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Sunday, May 5, 2019 MAY 6 2019

Patrick McDonnell Independent Regutory

Secretary DEP
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Poles
589 Red Rock Rd
Cresco, PA 18326
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Sunday, May 5,2019

MAY —62019

LzJEnvironmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

As an avid fly fisherman and hunter in Pennsylvania for over 50 years, the great outdoors and good water
quality are my lifeline to sanity in the constant bickering in the political realm and the hustle and bustle of
todays society.

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

These upgrades will protect streams from degradation to help ensure that wild trout populations thrive for future
generations to enjoy. Outdoor recreation is a vital aspect of the Pennsylvania economy worth $29 billion. In
addition to the importance to outdoor enthusiasts like myself, HQ designations protect water supplies for many
Pennsylvanians.

I strongly urge the DEP to move quickly to protecting these 41 waters and advance additional packages of Class
A streams that are awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

William Leonard
137 Leonard Ln
Tobyhanna, PA 18466
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Sunday, May 5,2019

Patrick McDonnell
MAY — 6 2019

Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory

Environmental Quality Board Review

P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg. PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - C’ass A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

James Connor
121 Sunnyhill Ln
Saylorsburg, PA 18353
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Monday, May 6, 2019

MAY —6 2019
Patrick McDonnell
Secretary DEP Independent Regulatory

Review CommissionEnvironmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time, HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downstream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Steven Foster
5191 Spring Dr
Swiftwater, PA 18370
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Monday, May 6, 2019

MA —62019
Patrick McDonnell

Independent RegUlatorY
Secretary DEP Review Commission
Environmental Quality Board
P0 Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17 105-8477

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards - Class A Stream Redesignations (#7-548)

Dear Secretary DEP McDonnell:

I strongly support the Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board proposal (Pennsylvania Bulletin, March 23,
2019) to redesignate 41 Class A wild trout streams to High Quality-Cold Water Fishes (HQ-CWF).

The benefits of these upgrades are numerous.

Protecting the water quality of these streams with High Quality designations will help ensure that our best wild
trout populations continue to thrive. This supports an outdoor recreation economy worth $29 billion to the state;
Pennsylvania boasts 16,000 miles of wild trout water and more than 1.3 million anglers.

At the same time. HQ designations protect water supplies for downstream users, including farmers and industry.
More than 175,000 citizens draw drinking water from these streams. We all know that protecting water quality
at the source is far cheaper than treating it downslream.

I applaud Pennsylvania for protecting these 41 waters, and urge the DEP to move quickly to advance additional
packages of Class A streams that are still awaiting upgrade to HQ status.

Sincerely,

Robert Layton
32 Spottswood Dr
Milton, PA 17847


